
Dear Chair Neron, Vice Chairs Dobson and McIntire, and Members of the Committee, 
 
My name is jake  Bolotin, and I am Teacher at SKPS. I am submitting this testimony in 
strong support of HB 3652, which would make class size and caseloads a mandatory 
subject of collective bargaining in all Oregon schools. 
 
Over 30 kids per classroom is too much. 
 
Reducing class sizes is one of the best ways to improve the education of our students 
and guarantee that they graduate 
 
Please support h b thirty six fifty two and improve the quality of education in oregon 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
jake  Bolotin 
SKPS 


